
Welcome to Frederick Health curbside testing. We are here to 
serve our community and promote wellness and safety to prevent 
the spread of COVID-19. Curbside testing is a safe and convenient 
way to be tested while avoiding possibly spreading or being 
exposed to the virus in a doctor’s office or the Emergency Department. 
We operate daily from 7-11a.m.

A swab was obtained for COVID-19.

Curbside Testing

	■ Your swab will be processed in the Hospital laboratory, and your results will be available in 
72 hours or less. 

	■ We will reach out to you via text or phone (at the number you provided while 
registering) with your results once they are available. If you receive a text, please log in 
with your First Name, Last Name, and DOB to view your results. Results calls from Clinical Staff 
are made between 7a.m. and 3:30 p.m. 

	■ If you are a Frederick Health employee, Employee Health will contact you with your results.

	■ While waiting for your results, please revieiw the educational material on the other side of 
this page.

	■ If you are going to seek medical attention at your primary care office, urgent care, or the 
Emergency Department, please call ahead to obtain instructions. 

	■ If you need to consult with a medical provider and it is not an emergency, Virtual Visits are 
available to you at FrederickHealth.org/VirtualVisit.

	■ work notes are not available through the Village Testing Site. You would need to contact 
your primary care provider.

	If you need a copy of your results or have questions about your testing, 
please call 240-566-3152.

	 Due to high testing volume, we are experiencing increased turnaround times for results and 
increased phone calls. If you do not speak with one of our team members, please leave a 
message, and we will return your call within 48 hours.

If at any time you feel short of breath or are having a medical emergency, 
call 911 or go to the Emergency Department. Please inform ER/EMS that 
you have been tested for COVID-19 so they can be properly protected.




